
Telford & Wrekin Council 
 
Notice of Completion of Audit of Accounts for the Year Ended 31 March 
2013 
 
Audit Commission Act 1998 and Accounts & Audit (England) 
Regulations 2011 
 
Notice is hereby given that the audit of accounts of the Council for the year 
ended 31 March 2013 has been completed.  The financial statements relating 
to those accounts, containing the Auditor’s opinion have been prepared and 
are available for inspection by local government electors for the area.   
 
Inspection is available at Addenbrooke House, Ironmasters Way, Telford, TF3 
4NT between the hours of 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday (tel: 01952 
383701) 
 
Any local government elector for the area may make a copy of the financial 
statements or an extract of it. 
 
The 2012/13 statement of accounts can be accessed via the Council’s web 
site : www.telford.gov.uk/accounts 
 
 
Ken Clarke 
Chief Financial Officer 
Telford & Wrekin Council 
24 October 2013 
 

 
 


